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A group of Franklin County High School alumni are working together to
develop a Franklin County High School Alumni Association, and we are
looking for other alumni to join!

Not only will the Alumni Association bring together individuals who
share a common bond of pride for FCHS, but it will provide
opportunities for networking. Other benefits of being involved in this
Alumni Association would include being informed of community, school,
and school district events, as well as being an advocate to an institution
that provides quality education. The Alumni Association is also a way
for FCHS alumni to tell their story and stay connected. There are so
many alumni that attribute their successes to FCHS, and we would be
able to learn about their stories and share with them our community.
Joining the FCHS Alumni Association would have a minimal membership
fee (TBA), and this money would allow us to host an annual banquet for
members. We also hope to hold fundraisers throughout the year for
various causes, one such cause being providing scholarships to
students.

An informational meeting will be held at the FCHS auditorium this Fall,
so be on the lookout for that date! During this meeting, a Board of
Officers will be elected. We are looking to have a President, Vice
President, Secretary, Treasurer, and Membership Coordinator. Once our
Board is selected we can create by-laws, membership requirements, set
dates for meetings, plan fundraisers, and start making a difference in
Franklin County!


